
 

Memo 

 
 

 
Mayor Burton and Members of Council, 
 
Staff had requested that Confidential Discussion Item C-3:  Glen Abbey Update be 
placed on the agenda for the Planning and Development Council Meeting of April 18, 
2017 as a ‘placeholder’ in order to be able to provide a briefing to Council in the event 
that an Ontario Municipal Board decision had been released in respect of the hearing 
of ClubLink’s appeal of the Town’s Interim Control By-law (concluded before the Board 
on February 15th), and/or in respect of ClubLink’s motion regarding the completeness 
of its development application (heard by the Board on March 28th). 
 
As no decision in either matter has yet been provided by the Board, staff respectfully 
request that this agenda item be withdrawn. 
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